
GLENWOOD 

COMMUNITY YARD/GARAGE SALE 

Town citizens have traditionally held yard/garage sales when people may be traveling 

through town to attend the Rush County Steam Engine Show. 

Friday & Saturday – August 1st & 2nd  

(Some may start on Thursday, July 31) 

 

 

This yard/garage sale event is not sponsored by the Town of 

Glenwood but is a collaboration of various residents.  The town’s 

yard/garage sale permit is not required for this annual event. 

 


